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Hello, 

 

I oppose SB 1529A as I do not believe unelected members should have the authority 

to declare health care emergencies, especially if it has the potential to impact the 

economy of the state. OHA has already abused their power and authority repeatedly 

with the COVID-19 health "emergency". Oregonians want accountability and this 

power needs to be in the hands of the legislature where elected officials can be 

removed for not listening to the voices of the people they represent. I urge you to 

please vote no.  

 

Thank you.  


